Good afternoon Sagamore Families,
Sagamore has a wonderful opportunity to participate in a program
called Kids in Seats!

Kids in Seats Program Description
This organization works with schools throughout the United States to
provide them with thousands of free tickets throughout the year to
major sports and entertainment events. We do not control how often
we get tickets, or the number of tickets offered to us.

When Sagamore gets notified of free tickets, a message will go out to
check your emails. If you are interested in attending the specified
event, you must fill out the google form attached to the email. Your
families name will then be entered into a lottery. Ticket winners will be
chosen randomly, and the selected families will be notified. Any other
costs for the event such as parking fees or items inside the event, will
be the responsibility of the family. We will only provide the actual
ticket to be admitted to the event.

We are excited to be part of this program. There are some rules that we
must follow to be able to continue being invited to participate in the
program-

1. The Sagamore student MUST BE one of the people that attend the
event.

2. Please make sure before you enter in the lottery that this is an event
your family can attend. The program tracks the tickets, and they cannot
go unused,

3. If you win and unexpectedly cannot attend the event, you must
return the tickets to us. You cannot transfer them to another family.
If our tickets, go unused we are in jeopardy of not receiving any more
tickets in the future and not being able to participate in the program.
Be well.



